
 
 
 
 
 
 
Scott, 
Scott thank you so much for all your help on The Robbins Post Office roof.  The communication 
was excellent between your company and myself and the Post Master was very pleased with the 
timeless of the job.  After years of patching up leaks, the Robbins Post Office has a brand new 
roof that meets USPS expectations. Great job!!!!! I would certainly use you again and highly 
recommend anyone else to for roof replacement by your company. 
 
Regards, 
 
George Frye 
 


